Western Nevada Cattlewomen Scholarship Application
Dear Counselors, 
Attached is an application for our annual scholarship. This year, we will have $5,000 available to be divided among the successful applicants. Please make this application (three pages total) available to interested students. 
Eligibility requirements are:
· At least a 3.3 or above GPA (unweighted).
· A graduating high school senior pursuing a degree relating to the field of agriculture or natural resources.  We want to see their interests, activities, and financial needs. Those not pursuing a degree in agriculture or natural resources will not be reviewed. 
· The student does not need to be explicitly involved with the cattle industry. We are looking for well-rounded individuals who will continue school in an agricultural or natural resources field and attend school in the United States.
Western Nevada Cattlewomen will select the scholarship recipients. Please have students either email their completed application, along with their high school transcripts, to annalynnv@yahoo.com or via mail, received no later than April 19, 2024, to:
Western Nevada Cattlewomen
c/o Annalyn Settelmeyer
750 US Highway 395 N.
Gardnerville, Nevada 89410

Cattlewomen may interview the top qualified applicants at their high school or on video. We would appreciate any assistance you could provide in facilitating a meeting if needed. The selected student will be notified by mid-May. 

The student will receive scholarship funds upon proof of registration at their respective colleges.

If you have any other questions, please get in touch with me at 775-781-1336.

Sincerely, 

Annalyn Settelmeyer
Scholarship Committee Chair

